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                                              Minutes of the FSNA Meeting 

                                              John Strange School, 7:00 PM 

                                                       September 16, 2015  

 

 

Directors Present:                                                                   Directors Absent: 

Joe Goeller, President                                                            Sherry Seiwert, Treasurer 

Jim Aelick, Vice-President                                                    Ted Hudnut, Director 

Kathie Church, Recording Secretary                                   Terry Dobson, Director 

Ken Ingle, Membership Secretary                                        Susan Dobson, Director 

 

 

Call to Order: 
President Joe Goeller called the meeting to order at 7:10 PM. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  

Sherry’s report:                                      Balance, July 1    $6,325.92             

                                                               Income                    $150.00              

                                                               Expense                      $2.50           

                                                               Balance Sept. 1    $6,473.42                                 

 

 

Secretary’s Report: 
May’s minutes are on the website. 

 

Mayor’s Neighborhood Liaison: 

Gary Loveless said there would be no new neighborhood projects started for the remainder of 

the year.   

 

Sidewalks are being completed on North Olney from Kessler Boulevard East Drive to 62
nd

 

Street (2 blocks) and North Chester Avenue from 61
st
 to 62

nd
 Street (1 block) at this time.  

Thanks to Councillor Christine Scales and Rebuild Indy funds! 

 

Guest Speaker:  Kevin Haughey, Fibertech Corporation – WiFi Poles  

Mr. Haughey gave an overview of the work they are performing in our neighborhood.  As of 

this time, they are through with all installation.  The new fiber infrastructure they have erected 

will enhance the speed and reliability of our mobile broadband.   
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With so many new digital devices, the old cell towers are being overwhelmed.  These new 

exchanges will help with that problem.   

 

An interesting fact: Indiana has been #1 in fiber growth in the US for the past 5 years. 

 

New Business: 

Crime Watch Presentation:   Terry Dobson was unable to attend the meeting. 

 

Winter Tree Removal:  A resident of FSNA, Stephen Turchyn, is organizing neighbors to join 

with him (and 6 other neighbors) to get bids for removal of dead trees (most of which are ash 

trees).  He will solicit bids from various tree services in the hopes of negotiating lower prices 

because of group and also winter.   

 

Stephen will be the guest speaker for this project at our November 18 quarterly meeting.  

 

$10 Marsh Gift Card:   Winner was Gayle Stahl.              

 

Adjourn:  Joe adjourned the meeting at 7:55 PM    

 

 

 


